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Comments: To Whom it May Concern:

My name is Sarah Parker, Im a teacher in the area. I have been lucky enough to live in the area for 20 years. I

want to write to express my concern regarding the Expansion of TSV. I fear that this expansion will block public

access to Williams Lake and Wheeler Peak Wilderness. In the time that I have lived here I have seen what had

originally been public lands be closed off due to private ownership and easement issues. 

I also worry about the increase in snow making capacity. We are in the high desert and it has consistently

become dryer each year that I have been here. I would like to call for a Full Environmental Impact Statement to

assess how the extra water and a whole new restaurant structure will impact the overall environment.

We have to put these public lands over corporate profits and unending expansions.


